
 

	

  
Newsletter Friday 20th September 2019 

 
 
Attendance:	Whole	School	Target	2019/20	is	95%	
	
Week	Commencing	23rd	September	will	be	Menu	Week	1	
	
Message	from	Mrs	Garratt 
A letter was sent home Wednesday regarding the text messages sent the 
beginning of the week about an anonymous letter. Please can I reiterate that if 
you have any worries or concerns to ring school where I will be happy to make an 
appointment and see you. 
Parents Evening is Wednesday 25th September, and I am looking forward to 
seeing you all. You can make an appointment to see me on Wednesday if you 
want to discuss anything, or just catch me near the main entrance. 
 
Friends	of	Wyre	Forest	School	

Over the last year Friends of WFS has enjoyed organising successful 
events for the children, their family and friends. The popular Gift-
Wrapping Days and the Christmas and Summer Fairs bring the school 
community together in fun opportunities for our children. These events 
also raise much needed funds, supporting fantastic school projects. 
Recently, contributions have been made to equipment for the cycle track, 
a gazebo for the outdoor learning area and a till for Blossom Tree Café.  

 
This year we’ve said goodbye to some of our volunteers, which means we’re in urgent need 
of more helping hands for these great events to continue. We're a friendly group, meeting 
for about an hour every half term. If meetings aren’t for you, no worries, ALL parents/carers 
of a child at WFS are already Friends members. Whether you’d like to help organise or 
prefer to occasionally lend a hand, we’d love to hear from you. Now a fully-fledged charity, 
we're always after fundraising ideas aside from the big events too. 
  
Find us in the foyer at Parent’s Evening, contact us via the school office or come along to our 
next meeting on Thursday 7th November 1:30pm Russell House. 
 
Russell	House	–	Open	House	
	
During Parents Evening, Russell House will be open for visitors to come and have a look 
around and chat to staff. 
 
 
 



 

Teacher	of	The	Year	Award	
	
Laura received her award last night at Kidderminster Town Hall for Teacher of 
the Tear 2019.  Laura has recently become the Complex & Sensory needs Phase 
Leader in school and people who have worked with Laura will know how good 
she is with the children. 
 
 

Hi everyone, 
We are inviting you to an introduction to signalong workshop on 
the morning of Thursday 3rd October at Russell House. If you are 
interested in learning some day to day useful signs please 
contact Beverley Thorne (Signalong Tutor) on 01562 827785 for 
more information and to book your place. 
Many thanks, Beverley  
 
Arts	Award  
6 Pupils recently passed their Art Awards Explore and received 
their certificates! They took part in dance festivals, created 
artwork based on India and researched artists and arts 
organisations. 
Well done everyone - we are so proud of you! 
Miss Hopkins 
 
Nasal	Flu	Vaccinations	–	Years	R,1,2,3,4,5	&	6	only	

Please return all forms to the School Office before Thursday 26th 
September, even if you do not consent for your child to be vaccinated, 
thank you. 
 

SEPTEMBER 2019 
25 Parents Evening  
27 HOLLY Class Assembly – Parents welcome for a 9am start 

OCTOBER 
3 Signalong Introduction Workshop 9.15 – 11.45 
3 Flu Nasal Sprays for all children from Reception age to Year 6 in school 

Please return all forms by Thursday 26th September, thanks.  
4 BIRCH Class Assembly – Parents welcome for a 9am start 
8-11 Relevant Sixth Form NCS Residential 
11 BEECH Class Assembly – Parents welcome for a 9am start 
14 NCS Project for Relevant 6th Form for 2 weeks 
14 Early Years Stay & Play - 2pm 
18 CHESTNUT Class Assembly – Parents welcome for a 9am start 
25 CHERRY Class Assembly – Parents welcome for a 9am start 

Monday 28th October – Friday 1st November HALF TERM  


